
 

 

 
March 12, 2020 
 
Dear National University Student,  
 
You were recently notified that effective Friday, March 13, 2020, National University (NU) is moving all 
classroom-based courses for March term to online modality for the duration of the course. 
 
The U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs (VA) allows institutions to provide instruction to its enrolled 
Veterans via hybrid modality, where the instructor and students meet at least one time per term in a 
face-to-face format but take the remainder of the course online.   
 
That flexibility from the VA permits continuation of your monthly housing allowance though your course 
has been moved to an online modality.  You can read about the hybrid modality option on the VA 
website.   
 
All campuses will remain open until further notice. We encourage you to contact veteranaffairs@nu.edu 
if you have additional questions regarding your housing benefits.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Veronica Garcia 
Vice President 
Academic Operations 
 


